
ANNUAL OPTIONAL CHRISTMAS STORY

The Superkids/Topz teachers would like to offer an optional Christmas Story and
presentation next Monday 4th December in the Pavilion from 1:30pm-2:25pm. The story will
refer to the Christian Christmas story. Your child will bring home a notice for this today. If
you would not like your child to attend, please complete and return the slip to the office.
The teachers also may give the children a small chocolate treat, which may contain nuts and
which will be taken home. If you have any questions, please call the office for more
information.

Everyone is welcome to attend the final whole school assembly for this term on Friday 1st
December at 1.40pm.


